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	September 30, 2014

Press Release

  US 60 Bridge Improvements near Cannon Air Force Base Entrance scheduled to begin in October

Clovis – The New Mexico Department of Transportation is making improvements on the US 60 bridges near the entrance to Cannon Air Force Base.  Work will begin this October 6th and is expected to take three months to complete.  The project will improve road quality and increase motorist safety. 

Traffic impacts will include lane closures.  Flagging operations will be in place Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.     

For up-to-date information on this project, visit the statewide road information website, www.nmroads.com 

###

Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us.
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